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REPORT CARDS 
 

 

The Yale Board of Education believes that students and parents should be informed periodically of the student’s 

progress in school work.  Therefore, report cards shall be made available to parents or guardians at the end of each 

nine week period.  The parent or guardian may be requested to acknowledge receipt by signature and return the card. 

 

Progress reports will be sent home as needed and additional reports, telephone calls, or personal visits may be 

scheduled if in the best interest of the student. 

 

Progress reports may be distributed or issued at the discretion of parents, guardians, teachers, administrators or 

students at any time.  Yale Public Schools will provide a link for parents to access their student’s grades. 
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